## Walnut Valley Unified School District

"KIDS FIRST - Every Student, Every Day"

Robert P. Taylor, Ed.D., Superintendent 880 S. Lemon Avenue • Walnut, California 91789 • Tel. (909) 595-1261

## **MEDIA LETTER**

## Dear Parent or Guardian:

Instructional programs, extra-curricular activities and other events in the Walnut Valley Unified School District are often worthy of publicizing through such means as district and school newsletters and brochures, community newspapers, television, district and/or school web sites. Students may be interviewed, photographed, or otherwise shown as part of a program or event.

The Walnut Valley Unified School District respects the privacy of students and their families. If you prefer that your child *not be photographed or interviewed* for public, school or district media, it is important that you instruct your child of your wishes and *write to the school principal* indicating that you <u>do not grant permission</u>. Return your letter with the First Day Packet materials as requested by your respective school site(s).

You are required to <u>take no action if you grant permission</u> for your child to participate in interviews or be photographed for public, school or district media.

Thank You.

**Director of Pupil Personnel Services**